
                 
Women Helping Women 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday November 3rd @ CLC San Marcos ~ 6 pm with dinner. 
All women are invited. Bring a friend/ family member/ daughter (middle school and older). 

 
Speaker from Sisters of the Street (non-profit organization to end Human Trafficking) 
Sisters of the Street supports “The Purse Project” which is a street outreach that collects 
donated items that women who are working the streets may be able to use daily. We put 
them into gently used or new purses along with personal empowerment cards, positive 
affirmation letters, and Sisters of the Streets business cards. We take them to well-known 
prostitution areas to hand out to the women and young girls working the streets. We offer 
the ladies prayer and if they choose to ask for help, as much help as possible.    
https://www.sistersofthestreets.org 

 
Let’s get involved and help the Purse Project 

Right now immediate needs. 
Gift Card (calling, or food cards) 
Makeup 
Body Spray 
Mace/pepper spray 
Swiss Army Knifes 
Dr. Scholl’s foot Cushioning for high 
heels 
Stationary for prayer cards 
Small bibles fit into your hand 
Make up handbag 
Purses (new or gently used) 

Other Items need for future.  
Travel size items of all kinds (not hotel 
brands) 
Feminine products 
Hand sanitizer 
Chap stick 
Gloves/hat (new or gently used) 
Hair ties 
Small brush 
Razors 

 

 
If each of you would handwrite a note just saying something like you are thinking of them, 
giving words of encouragement, hope, and praying for a bright future.  We will be attaching 
the letter inside a small devotional book.  
 
Thrivent will be helping support this cause by providing needed items for Sisters of the 
Street, also for those attending or helping will be receiving a devotional book and T-Shirt. 


